
 
 

22 February 2018 

 

Year 12 Parent Consultation 

Year 12 pupils received your invitation to the Year 12 Parent Consultation today.  A copy of 

the invitation is attached for your convenience.  I do hope that you will be able to 

attend.  Please complete the reply slip so that your daughter can return it to her Form 

Teacher by Wednesday 28 February at the latest.  

 

Richard Spence 

Head of Middle School  

 


